
Chandler Unified School District #80 

Acknowledgment Regarding Immunizations 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

     Per board policy 5-403.A, all students must have proof of adequate immunizations, a state 

immunization exemption form, or confirmation in writing from your child’s licensed health care 

provider, stating a plan of immunizations.  

 

All immunization records upon enrollment must be reviewed by the Health Services Department 

to ensure all state requirements are met. If it is discovered at any time the records are incomplete, 

you will be notified and given five (5) days to provide the required or missing documentation. If 

the required documentation is not received within five (5) days of notification from the enrolled 

school’s health office your child may be medically excluded from school. This means the student 

is removed from school and cannot participate in school activities until adequate documentation 

is provided.   

 

Your child may return to school once the required documents are provided to the enrolled school. 

Please contact your school’s health office if you have any questions. 

 

By signing this, you understand that Health Services must review all immunization records and 

that your child may be medically excluded from school for failure to provide adequate 

documentation.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 
Christine Bromley, BSN, RN 

Director of Health Services 

Chandler Unified School District 

 

 
Students Name: ____________________________ 

 

 

Parent/Guardian: ____________________________                   
                                                   PRINT 

 

                           ____________________________                Date: _______________________ 
                                                      SIGN 
 

 

 

 

 


